
NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                    FEBRUARY 2023 

 

  

TOUR IN ITALIAN LANGUAGE 



NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                    FEBRUARY 2023 

 

WALKING WITH THE GHOSTS OF CAMPO MARZIO 

SUNDAY,  FEBRUARY 26, 2023 h.17,00 

 

A one-of-a-kind event, a compelling cultural walk in the heart of the Roman Trident to discover its 

ghosts and legends shrouded in mystery! 

Our tour guide will accompany visitors from all over the world to one of the most characteristic 

places of the Eternal City, discovering that forgotten and perhaps never really known Rome, leaving 

the audience enraptured from the beginning to the end of the walk!  

A formidable mix of street theater with our actors from the theater company "I Servitori dell'Arte," 

as well as lots of history, culture and healthy fun! 

 

Departure: from Church Santa Maria del Popolo (Porta Flaminia) 

Duration: about 1 hour and 40 minutes 

Language: Italian 

Cost: 15 euros per person 

[Info: route suitable for all ages, no equipment required. Cost includes provision of a transceiver 

with disposable headphones for an even more engaging visit!                         

The event will be held in full compliance with ANTI-COVID regulations19] 

 

Reservation is required!  

To make reservation: send an email to info@iservitoridellarte.com copying fao-staff-coop@fao.org  

in order to receive payment instructions (spectators can pay by postal account, bank transfer and 

paypal).  

For more information: info@iservitoridellarte.com / 3345393001 / www.iservitoridellarte.com    

Or: fao-staff-coop@fao.org / 06570-53142 

 

 

**Kindly note that FAO Staff Coop is in no way responsible for services provided by third parties who respond directly to clients. 
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